
 

 

 
DENTON COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 1 

FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 2018-2019 
 

The Denton County Emergency Services District No. 1 will hold 
a public hearing to hear comments for or against the proposed 

Budget for the Fiscal Year 2018-2019 on  
August 23, 2018 at 6:00 pm at 

Argyle Fire Station 511 
511 S. Gibbons Road, Argyle Texas 

        
 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $433,930 or 17.56% and of that amount 

$224,525 is a revenue increase from new property added to 
tax roll this year. 

 
A copy of the proposed budget will be filed with the  

Board Secretary on August 23, 2018 by the Board Treasurer 
 


